Rules Reduction Taskforce Secretariat

PO Box 805, Wellington 6140
Telephone: +64 4 495 9445
Email: RulesReduction@dia.govt.nz

Website: www.govt.nz/rulesreduction

3 March 2015

Dear Sir or Madam

The Rules Reduction Taskforce has recently been appointed by the Minister of Local Government. The Taskforce's job is to listen to public concerns about regulations that frustrate property owners and those who use property, and make recommendations to the Government. As co-Chair of the Taskforce, I am keen to get the word out as widely as possible so that people can start sharing their experiences and have their voice heard by the Taskforce, to ensure that we get this right.

I seek your assistance in helping us promote the opportunity to improve property related rules and regulations within your organisation and industry. To make this easy for people there is a form online through which people can lodge individual submissions on rules and regulations that they find frustrating and suggest how these can be improved. The submission form can be found at www.govt.nz/rulesreduction and submissions close on 1 June 2015. However we recognise that your organisation may have multiple issues or concerns that it wishes to inform the Taskforce about. Accordingly we are also accepting conventional written submissions to the Secretariat address above. We ask that written submissions from organisations be received by Friday 1 May 2015.

If you would like to help us raise awareness, we have provided you with a button, and supporting content, to place on your website which would link directly to the submission form. You may wish to include the link in any email or newsletter updates that you send to members or other interested people. We have also provided you with a pdf copy of printed postcards that are available for you to distribute. Please email the Taskforce Secretariat at tracy.watts@dia.govt.nz to request postcards or if you have any questions.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely

Jacqui Dean MP

Co-Chair, Rules Reduction Taskforce

Send us your suggestions at www.govt.nz/rulesreduction.



